
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 6. We hope you all had a happy and relaxing half term break. PE will be on Monday and Tuesday, and will take 
place mainly outside. Swimming will be on Mondays starting from 10.6.24. Please send children in appropriate clothing and footwear 
on PE days. Earrings should either be removed or taped for these lessons. 
Homework expectations:  

 30 minutes maths or topic (given out on Friday and due in the following Wednesday) 

 30 minutes English or topic (given out on Friday and due in the following Wednesday) 

 Daily reading. 

 10 minutes of TTRS per week in Garage mode to develop maths fluency.  

 Spelling Shed games/ spelling practise each week ahead of weekly Friday spelling tests.  

Thank you for your continued support,  
Mrs. Bristow, Mrs. Orchard and Mrs. Creed. 

 
 

 
English 

This term we will be researching and 

investigating significant aspects from 

the decades of the 20th century. Year 6 

writing and grammatical features will 

also be applied to the children’s 

independent pieces of writing and they 

will also focus on their presentation and 

organisation of written work. 

 

 

Pandas 

 
Design and Technology 

 This term we will be designing, making 

and evaluating waistcoats. This will 

incorporate various sticking skills and 

techniques associated with garment 

making. 

Religious Education 

 This term, children will investigate 
‘Green Religion’ – how and why should 
religious communities do more to care 
for the Earth? 

 

PSHE 

This term’s PSHE topic is ‘Changing Me.’ 

The children will further develop their 

knowledge and understanding of 

physical and emotional changes that 

they may experience at this stage of 

their development and as they become 

adults. They will also explore the 

concept of positive and negative 

relationships and the behaviour that 

goes with this. 

  

Science 

This term we will learn about habitats 

and develop scientific investigative and 

reasoning skills through this topic. 

        

 

 

 

Maths 

Investigating real life problems through 

project work. These projects provide an 

opportunity to revisit many of the skills 

and curriculum content covered both in 

Year 6 and also the rest of Key Stage 2. 

This gives pupils the opportunity to 

ensure any possible gaps in 

understanding are addressed before 

they move on to secondary school.  

PE 

This term, the children will be 

participating in Swimming and Athletics 

lessons. They will recap and further 

develop their techniques and skills in 

both sports.    

French 

In our French lessons the children will 

further develop their vocabulary by 

learning within the topic of ‘Me in the 

World’. The children will develop their 

French speaking, listening and reading 

skills. 

 

Music 

This term the children will compose and 

perform compositions linked to the 

theme of a production. They will also 

explore various musical styles and 

techniques through the medium of pop 

art.  

Y6 Production 

Pirates of the Curry Bean! 

We will be rehearsing and performing 

this musical extravaganza at the end of 

Term 6. The children will develop an 

understanding of stage directions and 

placement; they will learn cues for 

themselves and others; the will learn 

their parts off by heart and develop 

their confidence and performance skills 

on stage. This musical is sure to get 

them and you to ‘shake yer booty!’ 


